
I have looked at your proposed "Enfield Draft Local Plan" and I object strongly with 
the proposal to
build crematoriums at either Firs Farm (SA59) or Church Street Recreation Ground 
(SA61) sites.
Both sites seem totally inappropriate given that they are both near residential 
areas and 
in the case of Church Street a school as well. Increased  air pollution would result 
and access
to the proposed Firs Farm Crematorium would be hindered due to road width 
barriers and road speed humps.
Given you say there is a problem with the number of burial sites in Enfield I fail to 
see the need for another crematorium
if more people are preferring burial why do you need another crematorium when 
Enfield already has an existing large
crematorium.

I also object to the proposal regarding the existing Sainsbury's Supermarket in 
Green Lanes, Winchmore Hill (SA32)
If this supermarket is closed it would mean a car journey to another supermarket 
surely not in the interests of
climate change. Building nearly 300 homes on the site would probably create more 
traffic problems and pollution
in Green Lanes which already suffers from stop start traffic caused by the 
introduction of the barely used cycle lane.
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